                                                Special Meeting March 25th 2019

                      The meting was called to order at 7:00PM. Present were Mayor Mahoney, Trustee Matson, Fairclough, VanDervoort and Treasurer Ryan Van Dervoort. 

                      The purpose of this meeting budget workshop, also to discuss parking at the boat launch. 
                        Trustee VanDervoort offered resolution#    calling for a public hearing regarding parking at the boat launch on Wednesday April 8th at 7:15PM. Trustee Fairclough offered the second. All Trustees and Mayor Mahoney voted yes.

                        Trustee VanDervoort offered motion to adjourn to conduct budget workshop. Trustee Matson offered the second. All Trustees and Mayor Mahoney voted yes.                                  

                          As there was no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 8:10PM

                                                                           Respectfully yours,

                                                                  Robin Koblensky, Village Clerk 

